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March 31, 2016


Mary Ann LaFazia
4710 – 49th Avenue SW
Seattle, WA  98116

Dear Ms. LaFazia:

On February 12, 2016, I appointed you to the Behavioral Health Advisory Board for a one-year term expiring March 31, 2017.  The purpose of this letter is to change the term of your appointment to a three-year term beginning April 1, 2016, and expiring March 31, 2019. Your appointment is subject to confirmation by the King County Council.

Sincerely,




Dow Constantine
King County Executive

cc:	The Honorable Joe McDermott, King County Councilmember, District 8
	Bryan Baird, Staff Liaison
